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We strongly object to the erection of the building in the garden of this property in the
Camden Square Conservation area.

The area between Camden Square and Rochester Square is made up of gardens for both
squares which are back to back, and form a unique green space.

if buildings are erected on this space, they will start to destroy this green area, to the
detriment of the residents of the two squares.

The proposed building is described as 'ancillary space' to the existing dwelling house.
Therefore the proposed use is living accommodation. Garden sheds are acceptable in

these gardens, but not residential buildings.

The design shows a staircase, which means that the proposed property will have two
stories. This will undoubtedly impact on neighbouring properties.

We therefore urge the planners to reject this application.
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